
CHRISTMAS TREE 

COLLECTON 
 

The Department of Public Works will be collecting 

Christmas trees starting in January.   The zone 

collection schedule will be followed.  Residents 

should place their trees at the curb on their 

designated zone collection week. 

 

Trees must be free of lights, ornaments, 

decorations, tinsel, garland, wires, nails and tree 

stands.   

 

Trees must not be placed in bags. 

 

Flocked and artificial trees are not acceptable 

thru municipal collection.  

 

Residents may also bring their Christmas trees to 

the Ecological Facility located at 3701 Princeton 

Pike.  Regulations stated above apply.   

 

 

 

 

Township of Lawrence 
Department of Public Works  

609-587-1894 

 

                         


